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VC and Registrar, JMI call on the Governor of Bihar to discuss a roadmap to becoming a 

world-class university 
  
  
Prof Mazhar Asif, Vice Chancellor Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) and Prof Mahtab Alam Rizvi, 
Registrar JMI recently paid a visit to the Honourable Governor of Bihar, Shri Arif Mohammed 
Khan, to seek guidance and deliberate on various strategies for the development and progress of 
the university.  
 
The Vice Chancellor and Registrar, JMI apprised the Hon’ble Governor about JMI’s outstanding 
achievements in teaching and research, including its high national and international rankings. 
They emphasised on the current administration’s focus on student welfare and Jamia’s 
commitment to ensuring that students, especially women, from socially, geographically, and 
economically marginalized sections of society are able to access high quality education so as to 
enhance their skills and transform their lives.  

The Governor appreciated the efforts of the university administration in this direction and 
assured Prof Asif and Prof Rizvi of his full support. He encouraged the university to focus on 
imparting cutting-edge education and training to increase employability of students as well as the 
development of their social, moral and philosophical outlook. 

The meeting of the VC and Registrar, JMI with the Governor of Bihar marked a fruitful dialogue 
aimed at enhancing JMI’s future capabilities so as to benefit its large academic community 
hailing from across the length and breadth of the country.  

  
Prof Saima Saeed 
Chief Public Relations Officer, JMI 
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